
We are busy as we get close to the end of 

the school year.  We will be practicing for 

our end of year show which will be held at 

the Noonan Academy. 

 

If your child will not be attending the      

program on Wednesday, May 31st. Please let 

your child’s teacher know. 

 

This week in class we will learn about insects, 

spiders, and Summer.  Please feel free to 

send any related theme books to school with 

your child.  All classes will review the alpha-

bet Aa-Zz.   

Concept– Insects (activities) will be added to 

our shelf jobs.  We will talk about Summer 

and the change of season. 

 

Our final evaluations 

will be completed this 

week.   

Craft and Writing- 

 We will match  

numbers with the  

correct amount and 

practicing tracing our 

letters.   We will work 

on rhyming, pattern 

and beginning sounds. 

 

 

Memorial Day 5/29  School Closed 

5/30 & 5/31  Report Cards issued 

5/31  End Of Year Show 

June 1 & 2  Last day of school &  School Picnic 

Picnic time (9:00—11:00)   

Pre-K Update 

News from: 

Mrs. Elaine 

Mrs.Kim 

Mrs. Peggy 

Summer Camp 

Seats are still 

open.  Don’t delay 

Register Today! 

 

June 13—Aug. 3 

9:00A.M.-12:00 


